
Message from our Board Chair

I recently ran across a quote by Ibn Battutu "Traveling-it leaves you
speechless, then turns you into a storyteller." I immediately thought of our
Veterans Task Force goal and the challenge to collect all of your wonderful
stories and experiences. I hope of all you have been thinking about the task
force topics and will share your stories with the Veterans Task Force. The
Banking and Travel task forces are also dealing with other terrific topics in an
effort to create Best Practice documents to assist each of us in our everyday
tasks as Bank Club Directors. When they reach out to you to ask about some
of your own experiences, please be sure to share your ideas, thoughts and
concerns so they can create a successful outcome. Even if you do not serve

on a task force your input is invaluable! I am already looking forward to our peer group
conference and have marked my March calendar with my "ME TIME" to renew, refresh and
revitalize! Hope you do the same!

Valerie Kelsey, CBCD

2017 Peer Group
 
Make plans now to attend.  March 13 - 17 in Essex Junction, Vermont
 
More details and registration links coming soon! 

2016 Fall Forum
  Rejuvenate Yourself, Rejuvenate Your Club

 
Many of our current club directors never received the extensive HCI training that their
predecessors did and those that did had it more than 15 years ago.
  

Now HCI is inviting all of our club directors to a full day of retraining for today's
existing bank clubs. We will not be covering topics to start a bank club (kick-off
party and so on), but rather helping those with existing clubs, whether a new
director or experienced. 
 
 

Offered in two locations - choose the one that works best for you!
 

Monday, November 7, 2016 - 9am to 4 pm

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001NIn-lyZaaUm7EPGF6AzD28GIF0SXrpSfF5Puzmon61lv_KyiTkWy1NZCdHt8mf7G_nsdWncB8N0dZz33ya4VMrz3IXrIa9_obVAGyQTEQx-vIH1H_ym3djlvU7Ffo3gDyXImdtcazih3R4K1t41ODYvxeb5WwQyHCbDtzGWj6h5oY1ziKwjpMw==&c=&ch=
http://ui.constantcontact.com/d.jsp?m=1101696956209&p=oi


Radisson Hotel Davenport, IA
Sightseeing tour on Sunday November 6 starting at 1 pm

 
Friday, November 11, 2016 - 9 am to 4 pm

Magnolia Hotel Omaha, NE 
Sightseeing tour on Thursday November 10 starting at 1 pm

The $75.00 per person registration fee includes all materials, lunch and
refreshment breaks during the day.

Registration opens August 15 - Watch your inbox for a special
announcement

Click here for more details

SHARE YOUR STORY.
The Veterans Task Force is working on a collection of stories from our club directors that will be shared at Peer
Group and compiled into a "recipe book" of inspirational readings. I have heard you share many stories of
funny and inspiring things that have occurred over the years in your clubs. We're asking you to put your story
(or stories) in writing and send it in.  Include your story in this collection so others can enjoy it, too.
  
Here are some guidelines to assist you:

Stories from Bank Club Directors only
Stories should be compelling and inspirational
Stories can be from anytime in your history as a club director
Stories from the bank club interactions - not just travel
No more than 1,000 words - no minimum, as short as you like
Have FUN!

  
Please also keep in mind:

Stories must be submitted in word format for easy editing
All stories will be edited to remain anonymous and to create the best possible story
Not all stories will be published
Deadline - the sooner the better and any stories submitted by December 31 will be eligible for
submission in the Recipe Book

 
Send your story to tina@heritageclubs.com. 
  

  
Here's one to get you thinking about your story....

There I was, standing in my kitchen, glancing one last time over the trip itinerary. I re-checked the
departure times, and made sure I had all of my luggage ready to go. This was one of my first BIG
bank trips, and I was the only bank escort going. I wanted everything to go perfectly! Leading my
group was our guide Samantha, who was a personal friend. We had a group of 50 excited people
ready to venture off on their 9 day New England tour. It was a beautiful morning in October, and I
was very happy and excited!

And then, the phone rang.

Click here to finish the story

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001NIn-lyZaaUm7EPGF6AzD28GIF0SXrpSfF5Puzmon61lv_KyiTkWy1DGZzYSTEyoo84FIOXla5Uo-P0zZcIwaEZr_HA8DYxia2lMiCAyLMuaFOAqcU_9kiUQ74qFDqOa7KID6yA2aww0AuqpJNu7lvt6_mtxd5BZuHQfrUU_NSSD2A6F-gxJ1LReneBpK2LE7E2ATDXqddXTDNqSQDD1-Vu-Y137_Q-OlM-UmmtfU2n0kdgp4W-7qD1S7kDCgyM8X&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001NIn-lyZaaUm7EPGF6AzD28GIF0SXrpSfF5Puzmon61lv_KyiTkWy1DGZzYSTEyooa9150frvemfNmnixuhPcJWSEjoH_YPXLjt-mg5Ce-khahTft6R_fVvtIhS--Q5zSbOghSR6sqU6qSsFFmZ3rbddudmlZ87dXTch7_qNa9Yt29rwSZj_L52NatOxOFBb64H5zalbaJWibuXhvJ8M4RnW0Ont2cP_IwlrHcWAx5oXnSNHOUoY4UUGI5D8BvfUc&c=&ch=


Preferred Tour Operator CTN Travels 
 

Rick Pharr began working in the travel industry with his father over 40 years ago. When
his father retired twenty-seven years ago, Rick started CTN Travels because he wanted to
keep showing people a good time through interesting and enjoyable travel experiences. All
this experience shows when you take a trip with Rick.

Becky Custer (First National Bank of Griffin-GA) says, "Rick does a fantastic job! He's
very personable and gets to know the members." She recalls a motor coach trip to Myrtle
Beach that he led at Christmastime. Everyone had packed their Christmas sweaters, but

when they arrived it was too hot to wear them. Rick realized the problem and bought t-shirts for everyone with
snowmen made out of sand on the front of them. That's just the kind of guy he is. "He does neat little things that
make people feel special," she says.
  
Rick recalls getting a letter from the daughter of a passenger who had been on a motor coach tour with him in
California who had since passed. She told him that he had made her mother's dreams of seeing the Pacific
Ocean, driving on the Golden Gate Bridge and touching a giant redwood come true. Rick says, "It is very
rewarding to hear someone say, 'I've waited my whole life to do this', and know that I helped make it happen."

Click here to read on

Member Spotlight: Amy Evans, CBCD
DL Evans Bank
Boise, Idaho
 

Amy Evans, CBCD, hates to be bored. "Jumping from project to project keeps me on
my toes," she says. "The variety is what I love most about my job." And she does have
a variety of tasks at the bank where she has worked for the last 17 years. Amy is the
Administration Officer for her region of 13 branches, and serves as the liaison between
her region and the home office. She is in charge of security for the entire bank. In her region, she handles
many human resource, compliance, training, and operational duties. And she is the area director for the
Premier Club at DL Evans Bank in Boise, Idaho, a role she has had since the club kicked off in her region
in 2004. Amy (who is not related to the Evans family who owns the bank) has been a part of the club since
before it even started. She traveled to Iowa with Val Kelsey, CBCD shortly after September 11, 2001, to
attend training with George Akers. They received the best training available at the time. Val started the club at
the main bank in Burley in 2003, and Amy started the club in Boise a year later.
Click here to read on

                 

          

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001NIn-lyZaaUm7EPGF6AzD28GIF0SXrpSfF5Puzmon61lv_KyiTkWy1FqAcEHWb8n2rEtc6OSoxeVBNe5EgtJMV7Zf_U44avV9HJSIbVSM4cQzvaQV5gDZ5tFFBFgsosCQvCu73O3-aByXt3Vww3N4MZaFgqEt70wtRC8XMSHFjK4=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001NIn-lyZaaUm7EPGF6AzD28GIF0SXrpSfF5Puzmon61lv_KyiTkWy1DGZzYSTEyoohbGbByUNWQdXP8QRp3iYnbsfNCoj9SxM99AKp7S6LUiUWG--5ZZNKUJV8jarVRE7HsO9Jb-7PfWbrQOvW6vLtqRdCadu2htaqnuLWGAvTs_bu71vWMsFky9Wu0GIGsTFjUvjHn08FcF6sxCMzxzISD4j6isxmPwxpG8znmpC4rginfoBiqrAmHzbxT-l5CY9LzG_-oUK91c=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001NIn-lyZaaUm7EPGF6AzD28GIF0SXrpSfF5Puzmon61lv_KyiTkWy1DGZzYSTEyoo4ZxDQgmxmSEY-MSFxLdBghDwGiLeyNQjXSdCDgLJ7_G68mC-kQMI9Ll7DEpt_cMmOQ8mZ-JZPmrZlUEDUg1oe9A3dxssstlRlc6vHZs_QEx5P0PTwi7NBHnYLwPguwouJ49zowVrWEl96njkQijdN65wEkisSMMUNzVNeNFZuwFC8iE0mHgFRpbxHSAY3CzDdNFvBoWet10=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001NIn-lyZaaUm7EPGF6AzD28GIF0SXrpSfF5Puzmon61lv_KyiTkWy1FqAcEHWb8n2s-EXAaYw_qlWmhpc8nIX3TpyZ48fm2V2MHxOPHVUVwSnD_NLdqLg6GSVLX-oxZFDgId-2ORO8dlXeTWxQMJcC62gLcHfg9h-bE9Mnj3nE33Xiic94M54Ag==&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001NIn-lyZaaUm7EPGF6AzD28GIF0SXrpSfF5Puzmon61lv_KyiTkWy1FqAcEHWb8n2Z5qJvwzh7iJOKw6Y0V3k4NbkJ_zPPBBo2V70Ria9Bl53hG0yjH6amsYI4YAWGZI5Hx3-dDTTrlY3Qrhjbcon2X1S7y1J-kdBceYMW2sheHcgHwrloi4YtQ==&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001NIn-lyZaaUm7EPGF6AzD28GIF0SXrpSfF5Puzmon61lv_KyiTkWy1FqAcEHWb8n2OxzR10ycmUn1B9-kfhC3Fo-VgaKJCrMcdAw2VyxpjKbQ1g900YlCrSxEXcrncRqBETj0pUvkS5sL8UxbZYvsbPrjFI0WYq4-3pBfk9yn1ozsKEZX8YQ57Y39-gX-XO99&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001NIn-lyZaaUm7EPGF6AzD28GIF0SXrpSfF5Puzmon61lv_KyiTkWy1NsEY4AqiFLz-80aD4LSqB-8M912_7dI9OJE9FPY3J3Ii_3gs9BrPF46eDxgl2I8elNLTrVWY0cVU5qFKe17ZhcMohkc1frE9cpBMzWXuBSQ2jW6hyBvhOjc3fDn6juxRg==&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001NIn-lyZaaUm7EPGF6AzD28GIF0SXrpSfF5Puzmon61lv_KyiTkWy1GkWKpcyIDJNwW_7Jc_I1xXguUUhdsCT-tSnam1PjANbM1Wlio5atpTWTi55YD5u_0N0uqZukzyB9t7N2sIoxHXGVMeQcCVptr9AU4IjD_ascXWav2zWrDbeZNVRRSxMdQ==&c=&ch=


            
   

STAY CONNECTED with HCI
Phone 877-881-0229

           

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001NIn-lyZaaUm7EPGF6AzD28GIF0SXrpSfF5Puzmon61lv_KyiTkWy1FqAcEHWb8n2x8soNVFJBBB8tUg1mV-mKG3voFm293-pkD8TbSA1sx8r7bn9KquigHKWqUZ4Mi6FX0GlrM_wkdPsxpWaVD5JtrqQJeuUaxLeUMvqns4tMOaeyhB8_r4hIQ==&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001NIn-lyZaaUm7EPGF6AzD28GIF0SXrpSfF5Puzmon61lv_KyiTkWy1FqAcEHWb8n2rEtc6OSoxeVBNe5EgtJMV7Zf_U44avV9HJSIbVSM4cQzvaQV5gDZ5tFFBFgsosCQvCu73O3-aByXt3Vww3N4MZaFgqEt70wtRC8XMSHFjK4=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001NIn-lyZaaUm7EPGF6AzD28GIF0SXrpSfF5Puzmon61lv_KyiTkWy1FqAcEHWb8n2HlhFZYd7Q6iX9llztyLAeQpDVzK6DVwI9ktap6T0YhqKOQwTG6kjRN_XNFryL0JXCiRuQA6UPOc1TFIblCiUFV6jD1gWbo8LixGb2z2eu1CdGPJzoGPoeA==&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001NIn-lyZaaUm7EPGF6AzD28GIF0SXrpSfF5Puzmon61lv_KyiTkWy1KySCYzaaLHUFWohqLV2X3nLR_3ytz-2mnkdQYKqux8PBKeOOn-xBn1qx4W_NEZtdBpxLrR0XS1GZ-4Eu8H99y7zk57rrJyKzzkseJzvxqjf2l6fQVJprv857xCANvQSpmetC31HS9zRc7TR8Dn4Q0bgrlcF3i5A5w==&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001NIn-lyZaaUm7EPGF6AzD28GIF0SXrpSfF5Puzmon61lv_KyiTkWy1K8tBbf7MxNcyR-HllT5bdtIcVv0De-hsWt6HF1mWnzMr6w_gYGUGsg-1rL4TvY46HFwsiAVq3vuHFaPg01KKFd_tvZaE_kS2KK2kMiry7cByUmNuiFWi_atszS9anU-lIrmwbOCJQz8bAi5cgt7XIqVkImHenk-8_FXiNhtcVAK&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001NIn-lyZaaUm7EPGF6AzD28GIF0SXrpSfF5Puzmon61lv_KyiTkWy1FqAcEHWb8n2IzGCfT2y3NNV2hfShZup7_-WJSwNRNwv0AudzpIQb8XtVElmD1z_V3ODTgLqtosOXs9aMzg1LqaDP8ywQkQtotDdr7d6FVm2cmPU5dc9k60Ars_kZfVjxo_znQmi_zIVlwrwBrUsAVpPe1F6Czxj4om6wLSbI-bZ&c=&ch=

